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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Newtown Historic Association presents the  
“Newtown Film from 1976” 

 
The March meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
March 17th at 8:00 PM at the Half-Moon Inn, Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown.  
 
The program will feature the “Newtown Film from 1976.”  Filmed for the 1976 
Bicentennial celebration in Newtown, this film offers the unique opportunity to take a 
step back in time to see what it was like to live in Newtown over thirty years ago. 
 
This general membership meeting is one of a series of yearlong events and programs 
celebrating the 275th Anniversary of the Half-Moon Inn.   
 
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
 
 
Mary Callahan, Publicity 
215-968-3914 evenings 
dcnhh@comcast.net  


